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MAGAZINE SUBxMISSIONS: 
 
Give me a call on 0413 528 947 or email me at sslam42000@yahoo.com and I will do my best to get 
it in the next news letter. 
 
All submissions need to be into me, by close of business Wednesday after the club meeting. 
 

 
EDITOR –  
 
I would like to wish Ian Oglvie a speedy recovery after his little off in Rocky. 

 

I can’t wait for the club house to become officially ours, this will mean working bees, but also a place to hold our social events 

and regular club meetings. 

 

There are lots of events coming up, if you are not able to race, come out and official, so I am sure I will see u around. 

 

Muz 
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Club Meeting 

Rebel Scoccor Club 

11 July 2011 

Open:7.43 pm 

Attendance: Kerry Cobbing, Marc Fisher, Stephen Nicol, Bruce McCarthy, Greg Van Dinter, Emma 

Nicol, Greg Wright, Aiden Kayrzoo 

 

Apologies: Geoff Nicol, Deb Melrose 

Secretary: Minutes from last meeting read. 

Treasurer:   

Club Captain:  

 

Social:  

Editor:   

President:   

General: 
Kirknie: QRC part of Kirknie has been cancelled due to the track being too rough for the cars, 
what is there if you run the track as a club we might not even finish it, as we had two cars 
get bogged. The river is still flowing fast now; the other creeks have about a foot of water in 
them. Some bits have been graded. It’s as rough as the other Kirknies we have run. There’s 
not a lot we can do about the creek crossing. Would still like to do the club side of things as 
we need something for the year. Grass will need to be cut at the plum tree yards. We need 
to decide if we go ahead with it or can it. All we can do is warn the competitors it’s going to 
be rough before we start. This week we need to do a ring around to see who is going to 
come so we know numbers. The book has been completed, Barry has done a course check 
for us all but one round, stump has done them up and goof is going to organise another 
course check. Will need at least 15 cars to run to cover costs.   

 Officials will be need for the hillclimb we need at least 5, only got 3 definite at the 
moment.  

 Club house wise, the legal department is still writing the lease for us, we took over as of 
the 1st of July. 

 We are submitting a letter to council to see if we can use the bitumen carpark behind 
office works for motorkhanas 

 We have nominated to do a time keeping course here in Townsville to get everyone 
licensed to do events. 

 If we do October hillclimb we will need more officials mainly because some drivers wont 
slow down where they should. Going to try and get supp regs soon to extend the track.  

 Going to see if we can do a level 2 rally sprint later on in the year at the Quarry out at 
Charters Towers. 

 Deb expressed disappointment that there was no Townsville people at the NQ 
Khanacross series on the weekend. 

 Looking at starting an NQ Rally series, between Rockhampton, Townsville and Cairns 
Closed:8.30pm 



KANACROSS  WEEK-END 

 

A KANACROSS IS BEING HELD OUT AT THE CHARTERS 

TOWERS MOTOR CYCLE TRACK. 

SATURDAY 30, SUNDAY 31  JULY. 

COST FOR EVENT $70.00 

INCLUDES LUNCH ON SATURDAY. 

I WOULD LIKE ALL COMPETITORS TO CONFIRM IF THEY 

ARE GOING OUT FOR THE EVENT PRIOR TO THE DAY. 

CALL GREG WRIGHT 0417609577 

EMAIL   heartbeat53@msn.com 

COME OUT AND HAVE SOME FUN, ALL COMPETITORS 

WHO CAME TO LAST ONE WENT HOME WITH WIDE 

SMILES ON THERE FACES. 

 

  

 

mailto:heartbeat53@msn.com


KIRKNIE STATION RALLY 

13th AUGUST MULTI CLUB RALLY 

KIRKNIE STATION approx 60klm INLAND FROM HOME 

HILL 

SUPP REGS AND ENTRY FORM WILL BE ON TCAC WEB 

SITE. 

COMPETITIVE DISTANCE 160KLMS APPROX 

AS THIS EVENT IS A FAIR WAY FROM TOWN IT WILL BE 

A SELF CATERING EVENT. 

OFFICALS ARE NEEDED FOR THIS RALLY TO RUN SO IF 

YOU ARE INTERESTED PLEASE LET ME KNOW AND I 

WILL PASS IT ON TO THE DIRECTOR OF THE EVENT 

0417609577 

Heartbeat53@msn.com 

SO COME AND JOIN IN ON THE FUN. 
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PRESIDENT’S DRIBBLE 

Well here we are for another month. As you are all aware we had to drop our 

round of the QRC as the roads were deemed not to be up to the standards 

required by QRC competitors, it is unfortunate but we will just have to wait 

until we can get back into either Ingham or Cardwell. But saying that Kirknie is 

going ahead as a multi club rally on august 13th . So all those people with rally 

cars please consider competiting. 

We are staging another kanacross on the 30th and 31st July if you missed the 

last one come out and have some fun on the dirt, I can assure you it will be 

fun. 

Clubhouse is still in limbo, officially we took over possession on the 1st of July 

but the councils legal branch as still not got the lease agreement papers 

worked out yet so until we sight them and sign them we are doing nothing 

with the clubhouse. Once the paper work is signed all members will be 

notified. 

Club shirts are ready to be ordered, they have to be ordered in batches of 

20,so as soon as I get 20 orders, the order will be put in. There is a polo shirt 

and a long sleeve cotton shirt that can be used for racing. There will be photos 

sent out to all members shortly along with the prices for to look at. 

There is also three rounds of the NORTH QUEENSLAND KANACROSS SERIES left 

one in Mossman, Townsville and one at Station Retreat outside Mackay. Please 

consider supporting these rounds. I know we have a bit on ourselves it would 

be nice to see some of the Townsville cars at these events. The event at Station 

retreat should be a good one. 

As always if anybody wants to discuss anything with me feel free. 

Mob 0417609577 

Heartbeat53@msn.com 

Just finishing we have a round of the hill climb series on this week-end it looks 

like we may be sort of officials so if you are not doing anything why not come 

out and help out. Lunch is provided to all officials. 

mailto:Heartbeat53@msn.com


Jokes of the month 
A man was just waking up from anesthesia after surgery, and his wife was sitting by his side. His 

eyes fluttered open and he said, “You are beautiful.” Then he fell asleep again. His wife had never 

heard him say that, so she stayed by his side. A few minutes later, his eyes fluttered open and he 

said, “You are cute!” The wife was disappointed because instead of “beautiful,” it was now “cute.” 

She said, “What happened to „beautiful‟?” Her husband replied, “The drugs are wearing off!” 

A new teacher was trying to make use of her psychology courses. 

She started her class by saying, "Everyone who thinks you're stupid, stand up!"  

After a few seconds, Little Johnny stood up.  

The teacher said, "Do you think you're stupid, Little Johnny?"  

"No, ma'am, but I hate to see you standing there all by yourself!" 

 

 

 

2011 Calendar 

 

 

24
th

 July – Hillclimb 

 

30
th

 31
st
 July – Khanacross 

13
th

 14
th

 August  Kirknee 

27
th

 28
th

 August – Khanacross 

24
th

 25
th

 September – Rally Sprint 

15
th

 16
th

 October – Khanacross 

12
th

 13
th

 November – Khanacross 

3rd December – Christmas Party  

Heckler 

 

 



FOR SALE 

 

 
1982 Mazda Familia 
Black with red trim 
Group A spec turbo 

Roll cage and Harness 
Qld registration til Dec 2010 

CAMS logbook 
Homologation papers 

Number of spare tyres and papers 
 

$5,500 call Heckler 0417 614 663 
 

1985 Mazda Familia   1987 Mazda Familia 
 White    blue and yellow 
 Roll Cage Harness  chrome roll cage 
 Group A Spec Turbo  Murray Coote built 

Log Book     log book, but not going 
Spare tyres and Parts 

$7,500 for both 
Contact Heckler 0417 614 663 

 
 
 
 
 

DON’T    BE    A    STRANGER 

COME TO THE CLUB MEETING 
THE NEXT CLUB MEETING WILL BE  Aug 2011 

YOU WILL BE NOTIFIED OF WHERE AND WHEN 

 
 
 
 



Thanks to our 
 Regular sponsors: 

 
               
 

             

         

    

LivingStone Automotive 
Consultancy 
Vehicle Certifying/Engineering 
Race Car Preparation and Development 

 
Lindsay Stone B.E. (Mech) 

36 Coates St. MT LOUISA 
TOWNSVILLE 4814 
Ph 4774 8807 Fax 4774 8990 
email: lkstone@aapt.net.au 

 

Contact Col Brierly for all your First 
Aid Supplies 0428 731 584 

 

mailto:lkstone@aapt.net.au


 

 

Yours in motorsport               Murray      -_- 


